


World Series Shearing
“As the third largest grower of wool in the world, we have a great story to tell about our 
wool, particularly around its sustainability, integrity and quality.”

- New Zealand’s Associate Minister of Agriculture Mark Patterson



Sport with purpose

The wool industry recognises the need to boost the awareness of wool as a natural, 
renewable product. A global shearing-sports tour, with repeatable, year-round coverage 
can help tell that story.



The Southern Series

The first step in the development of World Series Shearing was the launch of The Southern 
Series in 2022 at the New Zealand Agricultural Show. This year the Peninsula Shears in 
Duvauchelle was added to the schedule and in 2025 the concept will be expanded to incorporate 
events from around the world, culminating in a series final in Christchurch.



Media coverage

In 2024/25 World Series Shearing events will be live-streamed to digital channels, with 
highlights and magazine-style content made available for diverse platforms. 
This a unique opportunity for event organisers to support their partners, local communities and 
commercial hubs.
The Series will also offer a consistent stream of stories in various formats to broadcasters, 
partners, radio, print and digital media. 



Shearing tells a tale

Some of the stories World Series Shearing will feature include: 

• The world’s fittest athletes?
• Synthetic fibre: ‘The next asbestos’
• A fashionable revolution
• Green sheep don’t kill dolphins



Changing demographics

Live shearing events can reach audiences in the hundreds of thousands.* Live-
streaming of the 2023 New Zealand Corriedale Championships reached more than 
20,000 organic viewers (with no marketing), a 10-fold increase on the previous year.
The demographic breakdown shows a predominantly New Zealand and Australian, 
rural, audience aged upwards of 40 years of age. 
By aggressively targeting a new, younger, more global audience World Series Shearing 
can change that demographic. 

*YouTube World Shearing Championships, Invercargill New Zealand 2017 859k views  



Contact

Michael Mehaffey
Phone: +64 27 326 3804
E-mail: mmehaffey@worldseriesshearing.com 

Hugh de Lacy
Phone: +64 27 310 6119
E-mail: hdelacy@worldseriesshearing.com

www.thesouthernseries.com
www.youtube.com/@TheSouthernSeries

www.facebook.com/canterburyshears
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